
 
 

 

 
DATE: May 24, 2024 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: LaDonna Johnson, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT:     Addendum #1 to Request for Proposal, #39445, Governing Board Room Technology 
Refresh 
 
As a result of an inquiry, the following clarification is provided for your information. 
 
Q1: Q-SYS TSC-80W-G2-BK has been discontinued, kindly provide current model # that is desired?  

A1: The next equivalent model desired would be the TSC-101-G3.  
 
Q2: Shure WL185 – regardless of color, is the WL185MB/C-LM3 OR the WL185MB/C-TQG desired?  

A2: The desired model will be Shure WL185MB/C-TQG. 
 
Q3: Shure MXW2 – because there are 4 different models, is the MXW2/BETA58 OR MXW2/SM58 

OR MXW2/SM86 OR MXW2/VP68 desired?  

A3: The desired model will be MXW2/SM58 capsule version. 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The Bid Due Date remains 2:00 p.m., June 18, 2024. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the PROPOSAL FORM provided in the proposal 
package.  
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at ljohnson@sjrwmd.com. 


